
Good morning Michael, 
 
After much looking around we have managed to book St Andrew’s Hall for next Monday 11

th
 – which 

has rather crept up on me. Would it be possible for you to let members of OCRA know and put a 
message on your website? I suggest the following: 
 
ZVI obtained planning permission for the change of use of Elizabeth House to a managed hall of 
residence for 261 students in November 2012. The building is to be occupied by students attending 
courses run by Cambridge Education Group (CEG). As well as this additional student residential 
accommodation, CEG is in need of accommodation for teaching purposes. Savills has been looking 
for premises in Cambridge for CEG for over two years, but the lack of availability of premises in 
Cambridge has meant that consideration has turned to examining the potential of the grounds of 
Elizabeth House to accommodate some teaching space. ZVI and CEG are in the initial stages of 
looking at the options for accommodating teaching space along side the residential accommodation at 
Elizabeth House and would like to hear residents’ views at this early stage in the process. As such 
ZVI is hold a drop in session for local residents at St Andrew’s Church Hall on Monday 11

th
 March 

from 6pm until 9pm. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin 
 
Colin Campbell Bsc (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI  

Planning Director  

Planning  

Savills, Unex House , 132-134 Hills Road , Cambridge, CB2 8PA  
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